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Future Relationships Between ITF And WTF Under The
Patronage Of 10C

At present, we, the Taekwon-Do family, are in good prospect to achieve our efforts
towards the Olympic Games.

As well known to the world, there were the bilateral talks between I0C and ITF,
ITF and WTF and IOC and WTF in the period of the Olympic Games held in
Athens, Greece.

Following this, the 3-party-talk was finally held at the office of IOC President which
was temporarily located at the “HILTON HOTEL” in Athens.

Firstly, at the meeting between ITF and WTF Presidents, both Presidents agreed to
respect and cooperate each other to solve with fairness and honesty the Taekwon-Do
issue as soon as possible in conformity with the desires and wishes of all the
Taekwon-Do brothers and sisters.

At the 3-party-talk, it was reached to the unanimous agreement that the Taekwon-
Do issue has historically been one of the sharpest and most complicated issues in
Olympic circle and it should be settled down according to the interests of the
Taekwon-Do practitioners over the world and in case it would continue to cause
problems, the IOC would directly involve in this matter for the fair settlement.

Apart from this, the ITF President shared his views on Taekwon-Do issue with the
10C members, NOC Presidents and Sports authorities of several countries and paid
the protocol visits to the highest authorities including President of Greece, President
of Poland and King of Spain during the Olympic Games.

The 6" Junior And I*' Veteran Taekwon-Do World
Championships Held In Great Success

The 6™ and 1*' Veteran Tackwon-Do World Championships was successfully held in
Genting Highlands, Malaysia from 26" to 30™ July 2004 under the participation of
over 600 competitors from 49 countries.

The participants has fully demonstrated the strength and unity of ITF through the
Championships and tremendously contributed to making our Taekwon-Do family
one of the best and strongest organizations in the world.



What was most impressive in this event was that the Veteran Championships was
firstly hosted in its kind,

They did their best to show and educate the juniors who and what the Martial
Artists are through the tournaments,

It would really remain forever as the unforgettable and memorable event in the
history of ITF.

At the Junior Championships, Korea was overall winner as in the past and at the
Veteran Championships, Canada was best.

During the Championships, the I'TF Special Congress took place and all the matters
which were raised at the Congress were unanimously approved and decided.

The 17 International Martial-Art Games Finished With Success

Amidst the enormous concerns and attentions of the Martial Artists the world over,
the 1" International Martial-Art Games was first ever hosted in Pyongyang, the
capital of DPR Korea from 15" to 21% Sep. this year.

This event was opened like festival as it was the first game in the world to make the
dreams of the entire Martial Artists come true.

The disciplines taking part in this events were Tackwon-Do, Wushu, Karate-Do,
Go(Stone Chess), Ssirum(Korean Folk Wrestling) and so on.

During the events, there were the colorful ceremonies including setting-fire on the
torch at the opening ceremony like Olympic Games,

The participants were extremely pleased and enjoyed all the time.

At the IMGC Special Congress which was held in the period of the festival, it was
decided that the International Martial-Art Games should be held in every 2 years.

The International Instructor Course Will Take Place In
Malaysia

The International Instructor Course will be opened in Malaysia from 3™ to 6™ Dec.
2604,

GM Leong Wai Meng would conduct this course.

This opens the door to everybody who wants to update his or her techniques
through this course,

For further information, please contact Master Tan Chek Si at his e-
mail; tes8@tm.net.my and Fax; +60 7 4348689,

------

Umpire Seminar to be organized by All Europe Taekwon-Do
Federation



The AETF will organize the Umpire Seminar in Prague, Czech from 11" to 13" Feb.
2005 under the authorization of ITF.

This seminar will mainly be for Europe but welcome al the Umpires who would like
to attend this.

In particular, the Chairmen of Umpire Committees of each Continental Federation
should participate in this seminar.

If there are the Umpires who are interested in this, please get in touch with Mr.
Ladislav Burian, Organizer of this seminar, at his e-mail; itf@cstv.cz and Fax; +420
2 57224209.

et

Notice From Secretariat

Through this opportunity, the Secretariat would like to remind all the NGBs to send
your Next-Year-Schedule (National Championships, International Seminar, etc.) to
I'TF HQ not later than 30™ Nov. this year so that ITF HQ could make out the
unified Calendar for 2005.

As you know well, it is expected that we have a lot of events next year like the 14"
WTC to be held in Australia,

In such a circumstance, ITF needs your assistances and cooperation so as to avoid
the confusion,

If you do not respond in time, you would miss the chance to put your

schedule into I'TF Calendar for 2005.

Condensed Encyclopedia and New Year Calendar

¢ As having already informed at the ITF Special Congress held in Malaysia,
the new edition of Condensed Encyclopedia was printed.
It was finally revised just before Gen. Choi Hong Hi passed away.
It has different prices according to the numbers of orders.

The details for order of Condensed Encyclopedia are herewith
attached.

¢ The Korean Tackwon-Do Committee printed the Calendar for 2005.
It consists of 13 sheets of papers including cover paper and every paper has
the action photos of the best Korean Masters and competitors who have
already been well known to the world.
If anybody would like to get over 88 units at one time, then he or she would
be provided the special rate of price with USD 5.00 per one but it does not
include the postal fee.

Please order now through ITF HQ.




Order by mail:

THE CONDENSED ENCYCLOPEDIA OF TAEKWON-DO
C/0 GRANDMASTER LEONG WAL MENG

POST BOX 282,

3912 MANIITSOQ,

GREENLAND

Enguiry by Telephone:
TEL: +61-410 669 488 or +299-542133

Order by Fax:
Fax: +61-3-9846 5782

Order by E-mail:
leongwaimeng@greennet.gl

Where to send your money:

UNITED OVERSEAS BANK LTD.,
UOB COLEMAN STREET,

1 COLEMAN STREET #1-14 & B1-19,
THE ADELPHI,

SINGAPORE 179803

ACCOUNT No. 304-305-939-2
BENEFICIARY: GRANDMASTER LEONG WAI MENG

Evidence of money transfer:
ALL ORDERS MUST BE ACCOMPANIED WITH EVIDENCE OF THE

APPROPRIATE AMOUNT OF MONEY TRANSFERRED INTO OUR
UNITED OVERSEAS BANK ACCOUNT IN SINGAPORE, BY WAY OF
ELECTRONIC OR TELEGRAPHIC TRANSFERS, OR BANK DRAFT.



The Condensed Encyclopedia of Taekwon-do

ORDER FORM

Name/organization:
Address:

State/Province: Zip/Area Code:

Country:

Tel: Fax:

E-mail:
(Number of copies) x (Unit price) US$ = USS

Shipping charge: (Number of copies) x US$ 20 = USS

Total: USS
Send T'o:-
1. Order by mail: The Condensed Encyclopedia of Taekwon-do
Post Box 282,
3912 Maniitsoq
Greenland

2. Order by Fax: +61-3-9846 5782

3. Order by E-mail: leongwaimeng@greennet.gl

4. Telephone enquiries: Grandmaster Leong Wai Meng
Tel: +61-410 669 488

Evidence of money transfer:
Kindly provide evidence of the total amount stated above in US dollars is

transferred into our Account No. 304-305-939-2, United Overseas Bank Ltd,,
UOB Coleman Street, 1 Coleman Street #1-14 & B1-19, The Adelphi, Singapore
179803. In favor of Grandmaster Leong_Wai Meng.



Taekwon-do, The Condensed Encyclopedia
(A Collector’s Item, the Last Edition by Gen. Choi Heng Hi)

Picture of the Picture of Gen.
Book cover Choi Hong Hi

This condensed version of the 15-volume set in English is the last edition personally
edited by the Jate General Choi Hong Hi, before His passing. In His hospital bed, He
personally went through the whole book page by page, making important changes,
updating the latest techniques and historical facts, and adding or replacing
photographs. This last and final edition of the Condensed Encyclopedia of Taekwon-
do by our beloved Founder and Teacher, General Choi Hong Hi, is truly a classic
collector's item, a must buy by every Taekwon-do student

This Condensed Encyclopedia is open for sale to all Tackwon-do orgamzations and
individual students, whether ITF, WTF or GTF, or anyone who wishes to know
about the true Tackwon-do.

Quantity Unit Price

1. 1to 10 copies ..... ersreserrevns Ceeaeeaieane .. US$ 80
D 11 £0 20 COPIES +evereereesersrreens rereeraeens USS$ 75 N
3. 21 to 50 copies «covvvnvvee iressnaeeres venaenas USS 65
4. 51 to 100 copies ............. sembvesaneranveds USS$ 60
5, Over 100 copies ...... verssaserens cereasrareny . US$ 50



